
 

December 2023

Important Dates:

Dec 19 - Last class for 3’s 

Dec 20  -Last class for 4’s  


  
Winter break:   Dec 21 – Jan 7

This Month at Preschool / Themes


	 December has now arrived, and here at 
preschool, so has the holiday spirit! Our 
students have begun exploring the shapes, 
colours, and images of 
Christmas in their art projects, 
as well as through various other 
toys and games throughout the 
classroom. Green or red 
playdough may make an 
appearance, while stories and 
songs celebrating the season infuse carpet 
time with festive cheer. 


Illness Reminder 
If your child is ill, you 

must keep him/her home 
(both for your child’s 

sake and to ensure that 
the other children do not 
become ill). If your child 

becomes ill while at 
school, you will be 

called to come and pick 
him/her up. Your child 

must be medication-free 
(including cold 

medication, Tylenol, 
Advil, etc.) for 24 hours 

prior to the start of class 
time. 


Dressing for Preschool


Winter has arrived.  Please send winter 
clothing with your child every school 
day.  Snow boots, snowpants, warm 
coats, hats ,and mittens, are needed for 
the children to be able to participate 
comfortably in the winter weather.

Join us on Instagram and Facebook!


Follow us on Instagram and Facebook for current updates 
and reminders this school year!


“Glenbrook Preschool Society”
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Parent & Tot Program

Drop In


Where: Glamorgan Community 
Center (4207 41 Ave SW)


When:  Tuesdays 9:30-11:30

Cost: $3 per time (includes 

coffee)


General Reminders 

● Check out the preschool’s website 
(glenbrookpreschool.org) and any updates 
and information! 

● Our classroom tends to get quite warm. 
Please keep this in mind when dressing 
your children for school. We suggest t- 
shirts, not hoodies or sweatshirts. 

● No parking OR DROPPING OFF/
PICKUP allowed in the staff parking lot.


● Please write your child’s name inside their 
backpack


All parents are welcome to attend our 
Parents’ Advisory Committee (PAC) 

meetings which will be held via Zoom this 
year. We welcome your contributions! If 
you would like to attend, please email 

president@glenbrookpreschool.org


*The Parents’ Advisory Committee is 
looking for someone to fill the “President” 
role and “Vice-President” role. If interested 

please email 
president@glenbrookpreschool.org


Our next meetings are on

December 5th @ 7:45pm.

& January 23rd @ 7:45pm


(Meetings are the last Tuesday of every 
month, unless otherwise indicated )


Many of your questions can be 
answered by looking in the 


Parent Handbook and Policy and 
Procedures located in the 

Glenbrook Preschool Society 
webpage 

www.glenbrookpreschool.org

http://www.glenbrookpreschool.org
mailto:president@glenbrookpreschool.org

